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Environmental Awareness and 
Responsibility 

One of the most important changes that 
you will see coming up in the Casa is 
introducing the children to environmental 
awareness. Environmental awareness is an 
understanding of the fragility of our 
environment and the importance of 
protecting it. Our children should not have 
to inherit our environmental problems and 
in order to keep their future bright, 
spreading awareness is imperative. Along 
with this we need to instill in them a sense 
of responsibility and the ability to make a 
difference.  

Maria Montessori spoke of the child as a 
global citizen and incorporated respect for 
the natural world in her teachings. She 
would have been well ahead of her time 
with introducing the children to 
environmental awareness and 
responsibility.  

Our new group of teacher trainees are 
taking on this project. They will be 
introducing the children to : 

¥ Recycling 
¥ Re-purposing 
¥ Composting 
¥ Pollution 
¥ Water conservation 

 

¥  Awareness of where my 
food comes from. 

They may reach out to you for help 
with their project and I hope you 
will help them with what they need. 

Reminders: 

Firstly, school begins at 8am sharp. 
We believe very strongly in the 3 
hour uninterrupted work cycle. This 
means that your child must be class 
with their smocks and crocs by 8am. 
In order to facilitate this, car pool 
will be from 7:45am – 8am. (This is 
for Primary only.)  

Secondly, the smocks and the crocs 
are an essential part of the culture of 
our school. It gives the children a 
sense of belonging and I like them to 
wear their smocks with pride. In 
order to do so, not only do they have 
to wear their smocks but also they 
need to be clean and tidy with all 
their buttons sewn on. The smocks 
go home every Friday and must be 
returned with your child on Monday. 
Thank you for your support and co-
operation in this very important 
aspect of our school. 

Thirdly, as you know we are in the 
process of being accredited by 
Colorado Shines. Parent surveys will 
be going out in January and we are 
counting on every family to 
participate.  

 

	
  

	
  

January 2016 

1 - 3 Winter Break  -- NO SCHOOL 

4 Professional Development – 
NO SCHOOL 

14 --  Parent Seminar  -- Chinese 

18 -- MLK Day – NO SCHOOL 
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